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Dear Hill-Murray Community, 
As we reflect upon the achievements and advancements of the past year, I am humbled to extend my 

personal, heartfelt gratitude to each member of our Hill-Murray family. This annual report brings to 

life the stories and memories of unwavering dedication, resilience, and the collective spirit that defines 

the essence of our community. I am forever grateful to all of you who have supported Hill-Murray in so 

many ways. Your Pioneer spirit represents a profound dedication to the mission of Catholic education, 

the same spirit that our Benedictine and Lasallian founders inspired at Hill-Murray decades ago. 

This moment marks an exciting time for all Pioneers. Our enrollment is on a steady rise, and our 

campus is evolving with innovative enhancements. Our faculty and staff benefit from increased 

opportunities for professional development, enriching the educational experience for our students. 

More than simply developing skills and knowledge, our teachers’ care, support, and commitment 

inspire young people to grow spiritually and discern their purpose. This is the transformational 

promise of a Hill-Murray education. I am in an enviable position to hear the gratitude that so many 

students, alums, and parents express for the gift of a Hill-Murray education. Now it is  my turn to thank 

you. Your investment in Hill-Murray’s mission enables young people from more than 50 zip codes to 

commute to the Hill-Murray campus each morning. We are committed to ensuring every student has 

access to an outstanding Catholic education at Hill-Murray. Thanks to the generosity of our donors, we 

can extend scholarships and tuition assistance to a growing number of students, making this gift of  

a Hill-Murray education accessible to a broader community. 

Aligned with the strategic pillars of our Go Boldly plan, we are embarking  
on our most ambitious comprehensive campaign in Hill-Murray’s history— 
Believe. Belong. Be Bold. This initiative aims to raise $40 million for crucial  
areas such as tuition assistance, the annual fund, legacy gifts, and essential 
capital improvements. With your support, Hill-Murray will reach our goal  
of being one of the finest independent Catholic schools in the country.

Our vision is focused squarely on what’s best for our kids. Believe–our students are empowered to be 

independent thinkers, lifelong learners, and creative problem solvers who believe in themselves and 

each other. Belong–we create a learning environment that is loving, supportive and welcoming.  

Be Bold–our students develop a true north. They find their calling, especially in the context of their 

faith and values, and have the courage to use their gifts and talents to make the world a better place.  

As a lifelong educator, this excites me.

Hill-Murray is headed in the right direction, and this annual report celebrates and honors the past  

year and offers incredible joy for our future. As we take pride in the accomplishments outlined in 

this report, I express profound gratitude to our devoted faculty, staff, parents, and students for your 

unwavering support. Together, we continue to shape the future of Hill-Murray, ensuring it remains  

a beacon of inspiration, growth, and educational excellence.

Warmest regards, 

Melissa Dan, Hill-Murray School President 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
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Mission
Hill-Murray empowers students to 
reach their fullest potential by inspiring 
them to utilize their God-given 
strengths to become leaders who will 
make a positive difference in the world.

Vision
Hill-Murray will become the 
preeminent school that partners  
with families to develop 
transformational leaders grounded  
in the teachings of Christ.

Core Values
Catholic Faith

Community of Belonging

Mind-Body-Spirit 

Ethical Leadership

Global Stewardship

 
President Melissa Dan with  
middle school students.
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Dear Hill-Murray 
Community,
It is my distinct honor to serve as Chair of the Hill-Murray 
Foundation. This group is full of diverse talent and special 

individuals that truly share a passion for Hill-Murray.  
My wife Amber and I currently have two children at the 

school (Adelyn in 12th grade and Leyton in 9th grade)  and two 
future Pioneers on the horizon. Amber and I are so thankful to 

have our children at a school where they can explore their faith, and 
are surrounded by incredible teachers, administrators, and coaches. 

Before we look to our future, I would like to take a moment to look back at the 
leaders that came before me at the Foundation. Chuck Runyon, Ann Heller, and 
Carl Casale concluded their six year terms as members of the Foundation Board 
in June of 2023. I am so grateful for the passion, skill, and leadership these three 
members provided. I also want to recognize the incredible work of Dave Faust 
’86 who was Chair of the Foundation Board for the past two years. Dave led us 
through a period of exponential growth. His love for Hill-Murray as an alumnus, 
Foundation Board Chair, Past Fathers Club Chair, and current parent will have a 
lasting impact on the Hill-Murray community. 

I am confident you will enjoy this year’s annual report. It is a pleasure to 
communicate all of the energy and success of the past year. The Hill-Murray 
Foundation and School are thriving. I am excited for you to read about the 
incredible momentum at Hill-Murray: the work of the Fathers Club with the 
opening of the Foxhole Bingo Lounge; how Jim and MaryEllen Weber are making 
an impact at their alma mater; how investments in The Nicholas Center staff are 
helping students unlock their potential; the power of Steve and Karen Frickey’s 
legacy; and how your participation in the Pioneer Premier Auction is translating 
into continued growth in the school’s enrollment. 

Finally, as we look to our future, we step out and  
GO BOLDLY forward! It is my honor to partner with  
Hill-Murray President Melissa Dan, my fellow Foundation 
Board members, the Board of Trustees, and our Alumni 
Association Board to announce the $40 million  
Believe. Belong. Be Bold: A Comprehensive Campaign  
for Hill-Murray. This is truly a special time in the history  
of Hill-Murray and I am proud to do my part to help lead  
this incredible institution into the future. 

Gratefully, 

OJ Rinehart, Chair, Hill-Murray Foundation Board

LETTER FROM THE FOUNDATION BOARD
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The biggest and boldest 
fundraising effort in the 
history of Hill-Murray. 

With your support, Hill-Murray will advance 
our journey as the preeminent destination 
for students and faculty in the Twin Cities. 
Together, we will fulfill the goals set forth in 
the Go Boldly: The Hill-Murray Strategic Plan.

The strategic plan focuses on five strategic 
pillars that draw on the latest educational 
research and are grounded in our Benedictine 
and Lasallian Catholic traditions. Our goal  
is ambitious: Hill-Murray will be one of  
the finest independent Catholic schools in 
the country.

In this era of unprecedented change, we 
MUST help students acquire new skills, 
experiences, and perspectives. Join us as  
we Go Boldly into the future. 

Tuition Assistance

Legacy Giving

Capital Improvements

Annual Giving

Scan the QR code to learn more, 
or visit: bebold.hill-murray.org
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Dear Hill-Murray Community,
As I reflect on my role as the Board of Trustees Chair, I am proud to be a part of a very special place that is 
focused on helping our next generation of leaders understand the concepts of empathy, servitude, grace, 
influence, and love which are at the core of our faith. 

I am reminded that we must continue to evolve if we are to continue the work we are doing in an  
ever-changing world. For this reason, the school has embarked on a strategic plan, Go Boldly, focused on  

five strategic pillars that define our collective vision for the future of Hill-Murray School. 

TRANSFORMATIONAL LEARNING
Hill-Murray is staying firm in our core values and identity rooted in our faith. This focus is evident 
in Hill-Murray being awarded the Lumen Accreditation from The Catholic University of America 
in Washington, D.C. in April 2023. Hill-Murray was one of seven Catholic schools in the Archdiocese 
of Saint Paul and Minneapolis - and the sole high school - to participate in the accreditation 
process to date. This is a shining light for all associated with Hill-Murray that we will always stay 
true to our core values as we continue to evolve. 

COLLABORATIVE LEADERSHIP 
One of the keys to any successful organization is having a talented team who is engaged towards a common purpose, energized 
to take on problems, and focused on collaborating, led by great leadership focused on empowering their team to deliver their 
best work. To the Hill-Murray community, please know this description illustrates our faculty and staff. 

PROFESSIONAL EXCELLENCE
Talent is key to any successful organization; Hill-Murray is no different. Our leadership team is focused on attracting, developing, 
and retaining the very best teachers, faculty, and staff. An example of this is illustrated in the Annual Report, where you will read 
about our unparalleled staff of The Nicholas Center and the impact these individuals have not only on the students of  
Hill-Murray, but the greater East Metro community. Our faculty and staff are a world-class team.

INNOVATIVE CAMPUS
We know that our facilities and campus are key to support and enrich the student experience and ensure our facilities have the 
flexibility to meet the needs of our current and future curriculum. Ten years ago, Hill-Murray leadership made a commitment 
to update existing spaces. This past summer, that commitment was completed with final renovations of science classrooms. Our 
mission is to strategically invest within our school to provide the most comprehensive, impactful, and faith-focused education.

ADVANCING OUR JOURNEY
Hill-Murray is leading the way in preparing young people to lead in an ever-changing world. This encapsulates our community’s 
collective commitment to invest and partner with our school to ensure it continues to be the best it can be for our students  
and future leaders. We are embarking on a comprehensive campaign to ensure the long-term future of Hill-Murray School.  
Your support, investment, and partnership in this campaign will be key and we THANK YOU in advance for all you will do!

The success of our journey is a testament to the collaborative spirit that defines our community.

Gratefully,

 
William (Bill) Simpson, Chair, Hill-Murray Board of Trustees

LETTER FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
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The Nicholas Center: 
Nurturing Literacy 
Skills and Community 
Partnerships

This mission has attracted Sara Johnson, Director of Literacy, and 19 exceptional 
teachers and tutors committed to the success of the students accessing  
The Nicholas Center.

These passionate educators use the Orton-Gillingham method, a science-based 
reading method known for its explicit, structured, systematic, and highly effective 
approach. Through The Nicholas Center at Hill-Murray, Sara and her team provide 
students with the tools and space to cultivate long-lasting literacy skills.

In partnership with Youth Advantage of Stillwater, The Nicholas Center hosts  
a 6-week summer reading program. Tailored for struggling readers entering  
1st-6th grades, this program uses evidence-based reading approaches, grounded 
in the Science of Reading, to enhance crucial literacy skills such as phonemic and 
phonological awareness, vocabulary development, and reading comprehension.  
The success of the Summer Reading Program is evident in its growth, with 
approximately 75 students in 2023, and projections reaching 120 students in 2024. 

Since its inception in 2012,  

The Nicholas Center at  

Hill-Murray has been a 

stronghold of support,  

creating transformative 

opportunities for students  

with learning differences  

and their families. 

The Nicholas Center has  

a mission to empower 

neurodiverse student to  

use their God-given 

strengths to reach their 

fullest potential and become 

influential leaders shaping  

a positive world.

Annual 
Giving

Learn more about The Nicholas Center by contacting:  
Sara Johnson, Director of Literacy: sjohnson@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2498
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Central to the program’s success is the generous support from the Sauer Family 
Foundation. Emma Mogendorff, Program Officer at the Sauer Family Foundation, 
states, “Every student deserves an opportunity to access science-based reading 
instruction and interventions.  The Sauer Family Foundation is proud to support 
The Nicholas Center team as they develop community partnerships.”

Hill-Murray School and The Nicholas Center stand as beacons of hope, not only 
for the students within their walls but also for the broader community. Through 
impactful initiatives like the Summer Reading Program, they illuminate pathways to 
success and embody a commitment to empowering the future leaders of our world.

Every student deserves 

an opportunity to 

access science-based 

reading instruction 

and interventions. 

The Sauer Family 

Foundation is proud to 

support The Nicholas 

Center team as they 

develop community 

partnerships.

“

”
EMMA MOGENDORFF,  

Sauer Family Foundation  
Program Officer
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Cultivating 
Tomorrow’s Innovators: 
Weber Scholarship 

MARYELLEN (DUFRESNE) WEBER AND JIM WEBER MET  
AT HILL-MURRAY AND GRADUATED TOGETHER IN 1978.  
During her time at Hill-Murray School, MaryEllen was a member 
of the National Honor Society. She credits her participation in 
extracurricular activities with helping to develop confidence, 
a love of learning, and life-long friendships. Jim self-financed 
his Hill-Murray education and took advantage of many 
opportunities, including sports, student council, theater, 
newspaper, and more. He credits Hill-Murray as a springboard  
for leadership throughout his impressive career. 
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Jim’s remarkable career journey 
exemplifies unparalleled 
versatility and unyielding 
perseverance. His extensive 
leadership experience spans 
across a multitude of brands 
and industries, including Sims 
Sports, O’Brien International, 
The Coleman Company, The 
Pillsbury Company, U.S. Bancorp 
Piper Jaffray Seattle Investment 
Banking, and Northwest Bank 
Minneapolis (now Wells Fargo).

In 2001, Jim joined Brooks 
Running as CEO and is credited 
for the company’s aggressive 
turnaround story. Under his 
stewardship, Brooks evolved from 
being dead last in the athletic 
footwear industry to becoming 
a pioneering frontrunner in the 
category. The business caught the 
attention of Warren Buffett, who 
declared Brooks a standalone 
subsidiary company of Berkshire 
Hathaway Inc. in 2012. Jim’s 
leadership propelled Brooks into 
a league of its own, changing the 
landscape of athletic footwear.

—continued on next page
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MaryEllen’s journey has been illuminated by a deep-rooted commitment to 
introspection and exploration of faith. She is a passionate spiritual teacher and 
mentor, experienced in guiding others to the inner work of transformation through 
spiritual growth groups, workshops, retreats, and individual spiritual direction. With 
her children’s book, “Finding God in All I See, Finding God in You and Me,” MaryEllen 
Weber continues to touch hearts, offering a timeless message of hope, love, and the 
divine presence that resides within us and the world around us.

Despite living in the Pacific Northwest, MaryEllen 
and Jim have found ways to stay connected to 
the Hill-Murray community. In 2022, Jim was 
a speaker at the 2022 Entrepreneurs Forum at 
Hill-Murray. At the event, Jim spoke about his 
20+ years as the CEO of Brooks and the many 
leadership lessons he has learned throughout  
his life and career.

In 2022, their visit to Hill-Murray  
inspired them to give back by 
establishing the MaryEllen (DuFresne) 
and Jim Weber Scholarship.  
The Weber’s goal is to support the 
school’s mission to empower students 
during their high school journey by 
leading with their heads and hearts to 
make a positive difference in the world. 
Their endowed scholarship helps  
four students per year afford a  
Hill-Murray education. 

WEBER SCHOLARSHIP

2023–24 RECIPIENTS 
Pictured next page, left to right 
Alexis Wohlers ’26 
Elsie Namusubo ’27  
Wilfredo Vargas ’24 
Gabe Coto ’25
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The Adam Gott Scholarship

Archbishop Murray Memorial High 
School Classes of 1962-1963

Ancient Order of Hibernians Scholarship

Bob Karr Scholarship

Brother Francis Carr Scholarship

*Cecelia Runyon Scholarship

Class of 1969

Class of 1974 

The Dinzeo Family Scholarship

Dolores Rigali Barrett Scholarship

Don Blake History Scholarship

Dr. Susan Paul Education Fund

Eleanor Beckley Scholarship 

Eugene And Lucille Schiltgen Memorial 
Scholarship Fund

Evan Myers Memorial Fund

Faust Family Scholarship 

Fellrath Family Scholarship Fund

The Finding Waldo Scholarship 

Flaherty Family Foundation

Frank & Margaret Asenbrenner 
Endowment Education Fund

Frank & Margaret Asenbrenner 
Scholarship 

The Future Leader Scholarship 

Green and White Scholarship

The Green Family Scholarship

Helen & Mac Faust Family Fund for 
Catholic Education 

Hill-Murray Diversity Scholarship

Hill-Murray Mothers Club Scholarship 

*James D. and Joan F. Hardy Scholarship

James and Molly Jungbauer Family 
Scholarship 

John and Linda Shields Scholarship 
Fund

John and Mary Wren Scholarship 

Johnson Family Scholarship

Klein Family Endowment

*Lavine Family Scholarship 

Marcia and Gerry Kraut Scholarship

Marge and Lee Dufresne Education 
Fund

Maria Chelberg Memorial Fund

Mark Andrew Westerhaus Scholarship

Mark C. Nyman Scholarship

Mary Jo Rueb Memorial Fund 

Mary M. Morelli Scholarship 

Mazur/O’Malley Scholarship

Murphy Family Scholarship Fund 

Pierce Family Scholarship

Pioneer Partners Fund

Radford-Lawrence Scholarship

Regan Family Scholarship Fund

Ron Ryan Memorial Fund

Roy T. Rueb Scholarship 

Sara Edel and Dee Reinking Scholarship

Scott E Carlson Scholarship

Sisters of St. Paul’s Monestary 
Scholarship

St. Columba Scholarship

St. Joseph Scholarship

The Scott Richards Memorial Fund 

Sullivan Family Scholarship

Tolaas Memorial Scholarship 

Tyler Berqual Memorial Scholarship

William Schram Memorial Scholarship

*New scholarships for 2022–2023 school year

2022–2023 HILL-MURRAY SCHOLARSHIPS

Tuition Assistance

Learn more about starting a 
scholarship for current and future 
Pioneers by contacting: 
Denise Bates, Executive Director  
of Advancement: 651-748-2440 
dbates@hill-murray.org 



On September 16, 2023, the Hill-Murray Fathers Club opened the 
Foxhole Bingo Lounge below the Crooked Pint in Maplewood.  
The Foxhole Bingo Lounge’s goal is to raise $500,000 annually to support the 

Hill-Murray Foundation’s efforts to improve the school, campus, buildings, and 

grounds as well as provide scholarships to ensure a Hill-Murray education is 

accessible to all families. Hill-Murray Foundation Board Members, Mark Lambert 

and Chuck Runyon said, “In an effort to minimize tuition increases for families, 

the opening of the Foxhole Bingo Lounge provides a path for alternative 

sources of revenue.”

The Foxhole Bingo Lounge will also support other Catholic schools and charities 

in the East Metro. In partnership with the Pioneer Foundation for the Performing 

Arts, volunteers can work at the lounge and provide grants to organizations of 

their choosing. The Foxhole Bingo Lounge anticipates donating an additional 

$500,000 to Catholic schools and charities in the East Metro. 

Scan to watch 
Ribbon Cutting 
Ceremony
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NOW BOOKING PRIVATE EVENTS

SESSIONS RUN DAILY  
Tuesday–Sunday: 1pm, 3pm, 6pm, 8pm

PRIZES UP TO $5,000 PER SESSION! 

PLAN YOUR 
NEXT EVENT

Michael Fleischhacker ’18 
Foxhole Manager, 
mfleischhacker@hill-murray.org

We welcome private events for corporations and charities!

CORPORATIONS
•	 Entertainment for up to 150 employees
•	 Guests will leave with more than $2,500 in cash prizes

CHARITIES
•	 Opportunity to raise more than $10,000 in a single evening event!

FOXHOLE BINGO LOUNGE 1734 ADOLPHUS STREET N, SUITE #1  |  MAPLEWOOD, MN 55117 

“The Foxhole Bingo Lounge 
provides an entertaining way to 

support education at Hill-Murray 
and our 30 East Side Saint Paul 

Catholic partner schools.”
GREG PEELMAN, PRESIDENT, HILL-MURRAY FATHERS CLUB



Hill-Murray Legend

STEVE & KAREN FRICKEY were formidable figures 

within the Hill-Murray community.  For more than 

three decades, Steve taught science and physical 

education and coached football, track, and 

basketball. Karen was an educator in her own right, 

teaching kindergarten for 39 years in Oakdale.  

Their lifelong commitment to education lives on  

as their estate bequeaths one of the most 

substantial gifts in the history of the Hill-Murray 

Foundation—an enduring tribute to their passion  

for learning and the future of the school.

 Leaves a Lasting Legacy

 
Terry Skrypek, Steve Frickey, Barry Persby ’71
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COACH FRICK
Steve, or Coach Frick as he was 
affectionately known, was a man who 
commanded respect. Mike Sonntag ’91 
said, “[Coach Frickey] was tough, but he 
was fair. If he was quick to point out a 
mistake, he was even quicker to pat 
you on the back for success.” 

Coach Frickey had many 
highlights during his tenure at 
Hill-Murray: state tournament 
appearances, conference titles, 
section titles, celebrating his 
100th win as Head Football Coach 
in 1995, and being inducted into the 
Hill-Murray Hall of Fame in 2012. 

Over the years, Steve coached hundreds 
of athletes, taught hundreds of students, 
and mentored many teachers and 
coaches. Fellow Hall of Fame inductee  
and former Head Football Coach Vince 
Conway ’71 states, “Even though I only 
played one year of high school football,  
he gave me a chance to coach a game I 
loved and I will always be grateful to him 
for giving me that opportunity.  
I gained valuable experience during those 
years and I never would have been able 
to become Hill-Murray’s Head [Football] 
Coach if it wasn’t for Coach Frickey.”

Former players continue to use life 
lessons that came from Coach Frickey. 
Mike Nicklawske ’84 says, “I learned that 
success on the field required sustained 
commitment over an extended period of 

time. Waiting to start preparing  
for a football season until the first  
day of practice would result in  
under-achievement. A lesson easily 
applied to all phases of life.

They were not concerned about money 
or glory but with helping educate the 

young people for the future.

BARRY PERSBY ’71, former player & assistant coach to Frickey

“
”

—continued on next page

LEFT:  
Jim Johnson  
Gerry Firner  
Steve Frickey

CENTER:  
Steve Gorde ’80 
Steve Frickey 
Dave Strobel ’80
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BEYOND THE FIELD
Steve and Karen’s impact on the 
 Hill-Murray Community goes beyond the 
numbers of wins and titles. They loved 
Hill-Murray. When talking to past players, 
Karen’s kindness and caring nature could 
not be overstated. She had a sign she hung 
that said “we interrupt this marriage for 
football season” highlighting her shared 

passion for the game and the players. 
Both Karen’s and Steve’s genuine interest 
in the lives of players went beyond the 
field, creating a bond that endured long 
after the Frickeys’ time at Hill-Murray. 
Mike Nicklawske said about visiting the 
Frickeys, “Steve would insist we stay for 
food and a football game. Karen always 
made us feel like we were her very own 
sons. She was always keenly interested in 

our studies, our families, and our careers. 
And when we left, she always made us 
promise we would come back again  
next year.” 

ENDURING GENEROSITY 
Through their estate, Steve and Karen 
Frickey have left one of the largest gifts 
to Hill-Murray in the history of the 
Foundation. The Steve and Karen Frickey 
Scholarship Fund will ensure access to 
Hill-Murray for future Pioneers from the 
East Side of Saint Paul. “They touched so 
many lives in the classroom and on the 
field, and with this gift, they will continue 
to touch lives for years to come,” said Katie 
Regan Nath ’85, one of Coach Frickey’s 
former track athletes. It is incredible how 
the Frickeys, who spent their life devoted 
to education, chose to leave a legacy gift 
that truly demonstrates how much  
Hill-Murray and its educational mission 
meant to them. 

—continued from previous page

They touched so many lives in  
the classroom and on the field,  

and with this gift, they will continue  
to touch lives for years to come.

KATIE REGAN NATH ’85,  former track athlete

“

”
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Legacy Giving

LEGACY SOCIETY
Barbara ’87 and Robert Atkinson

Kathleen Callahan ’62 and Douglas Baker

Donald Blake

John (Jack) Cichy ’13

Lisa and Steve Cichy

Rochelle Cichy Navin ’09

Tessa Cichy ’12

Margaret Leko Colombo ’64

Sara Edel ’79 and Dee Reinking

Barbara Flasch ’80

Steve* and Karen* Frickey

Richard Ginnaty ’64

Gerald and Mary Glomb

James Hansen ’73

Colleen Okoneski ’72 and  
Richard ’72 Horeish

Bruce* ’65 and Patricia Huber

Gregory Jacobs ’64

Michael and Janet Johnson

Linda and Klint Klaas

James and Charlotte Kouri

Linda Radford ’65 and  
Robert ’63 Lawrence, III

Jeanne ’69 and Mark* ’69 Nyman

Donald* and Jean* Regan

Michael Rowan ’64

Kathleen Buzicky Saladino ’64

Molly Lawrence ’91 and Jacob Schaffer

Frank Wald ’64

James and Rochelle Westerhaus

Father Thomas Wilson ’82

James ’64 and Mary Weber ’73 Wold

Sara Joynson ’93 and  
Anthony ’88 Yocum, V

Dave Zarembinski ’69

John ’63 and Mary Zesbaugh

* deceased

Demonstrate your passion by investing in Hill-Murray  
students through planned gifts.
Create a plan for your gift that fulfills your personal intentions and objectives to 
designate Hill-Murray as a sole or partial beneficiary of your will, trust, bequest, 
retirement account, life insurance, appreciated securities, charitable annuity,  
or other financial instruments.

Have you already included Hill-Murray in your estate plan?
Contact the Hill-Murray Advancement office to share your plans so that together  
we fulfill your personal intentions and objectives to:

1.	 Designate Hill-Murray’s use of your gift

2.	Maximize the impact of your gift

3.	Honor your benefaction during your lifetime

BELOW, TOP LEFT:  
Barry Persby ’71, Steve Frickey, 
Terry Skrypek

BELOW, BOTTOM LEFT:  
Bill Lechner, Mike Johnson ’84, 
Steve Frickey, Bill Wold ’68, 
Mike Nicklawske ’84

BELOW, RIGHT:  
Coach Frickey acknowledges 
the crowd at 2002 bleacher 
dedication in his honor
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The 2023 Pioneer Premier Auction,  
held at Hill-Murray on Saturday, April 29,  
was an impactful night for our students  
and the Hill-Murray community, who 
generously helped raise $1.2 million!

The program video at the event featured alumni Caitlin 
Cheeseboro, Hill-Murray Class of 2014. Caitlin shared her 
experience of receiving a life-changing email from  
Hill-Murray admissions with the question: Are you 
interested in attending Hill-Murray? The opportunity  
to be a Pioneer allowed Caitlin to flourish and set her on  
the path to being a student-athlete in college, a teacher  
in Los Angeles, and a student at Harvard Law School.

Caitlin said her wish is for everyone to have the choice, 
support, resources, and community to get where they want 
to be; Hill-Murray did that for her. The generous donors at 
the Pioneer Premier Auction make that possible for other 
students like Caitlin. Student enrollment at Hill-Murray 
is over 1,000 students for the first time in over 10 years 
due to the success of the Pioneer Premier Auction and the 
generosity of the Friends of Hill-Murray. 

During the program, President Melissa Dan presented  
the 2023 President’s Award to Mark and Irene Lambert, 
who have used their leadership skills to impact Hill-Murray 
School. Irene served as Chair of the Pioneer Premier Auction 
for two years and led the first event that raised more  
than $1,000,000. Mark has served in leadership roles at  
Hill-Murray for the past 10 years. As the Hill-Murray Fathers 
Club President, Mark grew the annual contributions to the 
Hill-Murray Foundation from $100,000 to $400,000 through 
charitable gambling proceeds. Mark continues to make an 
impact as a member of the Hill-Murray Foundation Board. 
In this role, Mark has led initiatives to increase alternative 
revenue sources outside of tuition increases, resulting in the 
opening of the Foxhole Bingo Lounge in 2023.

A School Where Masterpieces Are Created
Pioneer Premier Auction
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Thank You Pioneers!
Thank you to Molly Lawrence Schaffer ’91 for her leadership  
as Chair and Co-Chair of the Pioneer Premier Auction for the  
past three years! We are also grateful for Meghan Simmet  
Hermes ’09 and the many dedicated members of the Pioneer 
Premier Auction Committee who worked tirelessly to make  
the 2023 Auction a success!

$$1.2 million raised!1.2 million raised!

Tuition 
Assistance
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ALUMNI HAPPENINGS

1

32



1.	 2023 Athletic Hall of Fame:  
Bob Koch ’72, Joe Scheitlin 

’69, Joe Tamble ’76, Colleen 
Conway Cicalello ’05, Denise 
Schinkoeth Bates ’97, and 
Barb Gombold Marchetti ’81 

2.	 1983 Football Conference 
Champions at homecoming

3.	 Party on the Plaza: Pickle Ball 
Tournament Champs

4.	 Hill High School Class of 1963 
celebrated 60th reunion

5.	 Archbishop Murray Memorial 
Class of 1963 celebrated 60th 
reunion

6.	 Theater Alumni Gathering 
before Spring Show

7.	 Coffee with Br. Martin Sellner, 
FSC

NEXT PAGE

8.	 Hill-Murray Class of 1973 
celebrated 50th reunion

9.	 Distinguished Alumni: 
Patricia Black ’62,  
Fr. George Grafsky ’63, Lino 
Rulli ’89, Autumn Ness ’96, 
Chase Haider ’09, and  
Kelly Regan ’78

10.	 Baseball Alumni  
take in a game

4

5

6

7
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2023–2024 ALUMNI  
ASSOCIATION BOARD

BR. FRANCIS CARR, FSC, CHAIR

JIM HANSEN ’73, VICE CHAIR

MARY GAERTNER ’74, SECRETARY

EMMY TREACY SPRINGER ’79, TREASURER

MARY PAT ANDERSON BLACK ’74

MILES DUNNA ’10

JAKE KOLLER, DDS ’81

COLLEEN JAMIESON, PAST STAFF

MARY MORELLI ’65

JACK NESS ’69

PAT SAUER ’82

MOLLY LAWRENCE SCHAFFER ’91

RITA GRESBACK SHOR ’65

KAITLIN LANGER SIMMET ’13

PEG ASENBRENNER SUTHERLAND ’91

FR. TOM WILSON ’82

JUDY HAJLO SCHWARTZ ’79  
Alumni Manager, Hill-Murray School

MELISSA DAN  
President, Hill-Murray School

KATIE MCNULTY  
Director of Advancement,  
Hill-Murray Foundation

8

9
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2023–2024 HILL-MURRAY  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

*New board members

BILL SIMPSON, CHAIR 
Vice President, Institutional Facility Care, Ecolab

ANGELA BRANDT, VICE CHAIR  
Partner, Larson King

JENNY MCMANN LAVINE ’92, SECRETARY  
Chief of Staff, UnitedHealth Group

STEVE DYER, TREASURER 
CEO, Craig-Hallum Capital Group

CESAR BANDERAS 
Property Manager, Crown Builder, Inc.

BEN CIRILLO ’00  
Engineer, AVEKA

CARRIE HACKMAN  
Principal, St. Jude of the Lake Catholic School

JAMI HEGRENES ’05  
Global Product Marketing Director, Boston Scientific

JIM JUNGBAUER ’81  
President, Hollstadt Consulting

SEAN KEEFER 
Head of State Government Affairs, Ecolab

SR. JACQUELINE LEITER, OSB ’88 
Leadership Team, St. Paul’s Monastery

ERIN LISLE 
Director of Business Administration and Parish Operations,  
Catholic Churches of St. Michael & St. Mary

CINDY TODD MCGRATH ’91 
Financial Consultant, Global Operations  
& Business Services, Medtronic

GREG PEELMAN 
SVP & General Manager, Infection Prevention NA,  
Global Handcare & Wipes, Ecolab

TANYA RAUSCH 
CEO & Owner, Generate 360

*CASEY REGAN ’00 
CEO, Premier Bank Minnesota

BEN ROSS,  
Supplier Manager, 3M

LYNNETT VOSHAGE-STAHL 
Sr. Director, Clinical Research, Medtronic

JIM YOUNG ’91 
Sr. Vice President Regional Manager, Edina Realty

DAVE FAUST ’86, EX-OFFICIO MEMBER 
President/CEO, Platinum Bank

MELISSA DAN 
President, Hill-Murray School

CHRIS ZUPFER 
Executive Director, Hill-Murray Foundation

DANIELLE DRAACK 
Fractional Chief Financial Officer, Hill-Murray School

BRENT JOHNSON 
Director of Assessment & The Nicholas Center,  
Hill-Murray School

2023–2024 FOUNDATION 
BOARD OF GOVERNORS

OJ RINEHART, CHAIR  
CEO, Interstate Companies

JULIE RIEKS ANDRICH ’88, VICE CHAIR & SECRETARY 
CEO, King Solutions & Autumn Transport, Inc

DAN MILLER ’99, TREASURER 
VP Portfolio Manager, Hirtle Callaghan & Co.

*PAT BOLLOM 
Co-Founder, Smart Data Solutions, Inc.

MARNI HAYDOCK BOND ’86 
Owner, Alux Spalon-Snowmass Village

*NICK FRATTALONE 
CEO, Frattalone Companies, Inc.

BRAD HANGGI ’87 
Vice President, US Commerical Business Celonis

BRIAN HAZELTON 
President, Power Business,  
Senior Vice President, Briggs and Stratton LLC

GERALD KRAUT ’69 
Senior Vice President & Director,  
Midcountry Acquisition Corporation

MARK LAMBERT 
President, Summit Management

*MARGARET LECLAIR LETT ’88 
Founder, Benafica

TERRI MCENANEY 
CEO, Bailey Nurseries

PAT REGAN ’76 
President, Minnesota Coaches, Inc,  
Chairman, Premier Bank Minnesota

*JOHN SIMMET 
CEO, Simcote, Inc.

MELISSA DAN 
President, Hill-Murray School

CHRIS ZUPFER 
Executive Director, Hill-Murray Foundation
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St. Benedict Society
Gifts of $100,000+
Steve and Karen Frickey
Hill-Murray Fathers Club
Mark and Irene Lambert
Shannon and Chuck Runyon
James and MaryEllen Weber

Gifts of  
$50,000–$99,999
Catholic Services Appeal 
Foundation
Premier Banks

Gifts of  
$10,000–$49,999
Julie and Brett Andrich
Anonymous
Autumn Rieks Foundation
Marni (Haydock) and Chuck 
Bond
Central States Wire 
Products, Inc.
Christa and Steve Dyer
Nicky and John Erickson
Dave and Denise Faust
Flaherty Family Foundation
Don and Pat Garofalo
Garofalo Family Fdn. of 
Saint Paul & Minnesota 
Foundation
James and Roxanne Gerads
Joseph and Mary Giannini

Dan and Carrie Hackman
Jim Hansen
Brian and Kerry Hazelton
Mark and Ann Heller
Hill-Murray Mothers Club
Indian Hills Golf Club
Interstate Companies, LLC
Mike and Jan Johnson
Johnson-Erickson Fund of 
the Saint Paul & Minnesota 
Foundation
Jim and Molly Jungbauer
Denise and Jake Koller
Peter and Ingrid Koller
Gerry and Marcia Kraut
Dave and Ann Langer
Jeff and Jan Lynn
MN Fundraising Initiative
Todd and Susan Montpetit
Jessica and Jason Nickelson
Mike and Kathy Pearson
Gerry and Jacqueline Peters, 
Jr.
Pioneer Foundation for the 
Performing Arts
Premier Banks - MN
Patrick and Mary O. Regan
Thomas and Kristin Rogers
Tim and Lou Ryan
Sauer Family Foundation
Bob and Margaret Simmet
David and Kaitlin Simmet 

Skipper Slawik Fund of 
the Catholic Community 
Foundation
Student Achieving 
Volunteering Excellence
William C. Schram Tuition 
Asst. Fund for Hill-Murray 
School
Tim and Shannon Yocum
Tony and Ruth Yocum, IV

St. Scholastica 
Society
Gifts of $5,000–$9,999
Aim Higher Foundation
Anonymous
Kristen and Dustin Braun
Lisa and Steve Cichy
Daniel and Trish Ciro
Lee and Yvonne Clintsman
Paul and Amy Dinzeo
Danielle Draack
Bob and Diane Dufresne
Julia Garofalo Snell and 
Todd Snell
Patty and Jake Gibbs
Christopher and Kathleen 
Gross
Steve and Ann Heimerman
Ron and Paula Herold
Paul and Suzanne Humbert
I.C. System Inc
Kurt and Kathleen Kaiser
Jodi and Bradley Klepac

Gary and Karen Krebsbach
Jenny and Ben Lavine
Jenna and Mark Lobanoff
Terri McEnaney
MMC Consulting, Inc.
Mountain Manufacturing 
Technologies, Inc.
Kim and Dan Nelson
Timothy Norman
Bill Perpich
Stacia and Brad Poeschl
Reardon Dentistry
James and Julie Rechtiene
Kristin and Jason Reissner
Erick and Marna Ricker
Dawn and Charles Rosenthal
Ben and Gigi Ross
Breanna Schafer
Matt and Kim Sklar
Emmy and Greg Springer
TC Pallet Inc
Michael and Sarah Tillges
Tulsa Community 
Foundation
Frank Wald
Heather and Toby Wendorf
Kellee and Joe Wrenr

St. John Baptist  
de La Salle Society
Gifts of $2,500–$4,999
3M Foundation
Activar Inc
Sara and Matthew Barker
James and Judy Brass
Winifred and Ward Budde
Lance and Barbara Carlson
Kimberly and Grant Davis
Donald’s Uniform Store
Stephanie and Patrick Duval
Kelly and Steven Farrell
Terry and Kim Faust
Kristi and Jeffrey Fox
Frattalone Companies, Inc.
Steve and Lisa Gott
Brad and Maria Hanggi
Jennifer Hankes Painter
James and Lori Harley
Harley Automotive Group
Kelly and Nathan 
Harrington
Meghan and Dan Hermes
Monica Hilger
Michele and William Ilc
Sarah and Bradley Kahley
Mary Kelsey
Thomas and Lona Kluge
Kopp Family Foundation
Landscapes Unlimited
Launch Properties

Hill-Murray is blessed with the financial support of so many. Because of this generosity, a strong tradition of excellence 
continues in the classroom and in our community. The following donor list covers fiscal year July 1, 2022–June 30, 2023. 

A.B. Cenac, Jr. Foundation
Sarah Andersen & Chris 
Hayner
Andersen Foundation
Paul & Eileen Angeli
Anonymous
Archdiocese of Saint Paul  
& Minneapolis
Marni (Haydock) &  
Chuck Bond
Carl & Kim Casale
Catholic Services Appeal 
Foundation
Lisa & Steve Cichy
Daniel & Martha Conners
Janeice DeLisle & David 
Hodgson
The DeLonais Family 
Foundation
Donations for Education
Flaherty Family Foundation

Steve & Karen Frickey
Mary Gaertner
Donald & Patricia Garofalo
Daniel & Carrie Hackman
Jim Hansen
Mark & Teri Hanson
Joan F. & James D Hardy
Brian & Kerry Hazelton
Mark & Ann Heller
Steven & Julie Henseler
Hill-Murray Fathers Club
Hill-Murray Mothers Club
Michael & Janet Johnson
P. Johnson Estate
Joyful Women Fund
Robert Karr
Denise & James Koller
Peter & Ingrid Koller
Kopp Family Foundation
Cynthia Kranz

Mark & Irene Lambert
David & Ann Langer
Joe Lasnier & Denise 
Hunninghake
Robert & Linda Lawrence III
Minndependent
Katie Regan Nath & Andrew 
Nath
Nicholas Center Endowment 
Fund for Hill-Murray School
One At A Time Foundation
Connie & Philip Paquette
Mike & Kathy Pearson
Pepsi Bottling Group, Inc.
Pioneer Booster Club
Pioneer Foundation for the 
Performing Arts
Premier Banks
James & Julie Rechtiene
Daniel & Korie Regan
Don & Jean Regan

Kelly Regan
Michael O. & Mary E. Regan
Patrick O. & Mary K. Regan
Sean O. & Mary Dolan Regan
Colleen Regan Espana
Daniel & Christine Rice
Scott Richards Estate
Michael & Karen Roman
Roy T. Rueb Family
Shannon & Chuck Runyon
Peter & Melissa Santrach
Gary & Patricia Sauer
Walter & Leona Schmitt 
Family Foundation
School Space Media
William C. Schram Jr. & 
Dolores Schram Tuition 
Assistance Fund
Ann Jane Shiely Charitable 
Lead Annuity Trust
Simcote, Inc.

John & Marla Simmet
Peter & Mary Simmet
Robert & Margaret Simmet
Skipper Slawik Fund of 
the Catholic Community 
Foundation
Timothy & Christine 
Steigauf
William & Carol Sweasy
Target Stores
Rebecca & Phillip Taylor
Gary & Sheryl Vasko
Roger & Lynn Vasko
James & MaryEllen Weber
John & Mary Wren
Timothy & Shannon Yocum
Anthony IV & Ruth Yocum
Anthony V & Sara Yocum
Roger (Guy) & Wendy Young
Mary & William Zimmer

Hill-Murray Emerald Club Members      Donors who have exceeded $100,000 in total cash gifts in their lifetime. 

THANK YOU GENEROUS DONORS
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Bob and Linda Lawrence, III
Margaret and Richard 
LeClair Lett
Jennifer and Andrew 
McCurdy
Minndependent
Mary Morelli
Morelli’s Discount Liquor, 
Meats & Italian Market, Inc.
North Oaks Holiday and 
Auto Service
Jeffrey and Melissa Owsley
Jane Persoon
Fred and Jane Primoli
Jerome and Judith Quinlan
Kelly Regan
Sean and Mary Regan
RJM Construction
Kelly Ryan
Saint Joseph’s Academy 
Alumnae Association
Pat and Ann Sauer
Nina and Peter Sebregts
Adam and Lynsey Simmet
State Farm Insurance 
Foundation
Kenneth and Mary Ann 
Thelen
Mark and Laurel Tollefsbol
John and Bonnie Treacy
Craig and Amy Twombly
Anthony Vannelli
Nancie and Chris Voss
Richard and Jane Walz
Keith and Colleen Wietecki
Mary Pat Wlazik
Michele Wolf
Rocky and John Yarusso
Anthony and Sara Yocum, V
Jim and Bree Young
Kristi and Brian Zellmer

St. Elizabeth  
Ann Seton Society
Gifts of $1,000–$2,499
Jamie and Jill Ackley
Jerome and Michelle Adam
Toni and Todd Albert
Mary Lou Alesso
Ancient Order of Hibernians
Andersen Windows & Doors
Kathy and Roger Anitzberger
Anonymous
Arkco Sales Inc
Nicole Arndt
BAE Systems Matching Gift 
Plan
Mark Barrett
Patricia and Russell Becker
Annette and Michael 
Bendish

Stacy and Dustin Bengtson
Ron and Cathi Berqual
Jonathan and Rachel Berry
Tom and Julie Betti
Ryan and Jessica Bierwerth
Jeffrey and Mary Pat Black
Don Blake
Bob Lawrence - State Farm 
Insurance
Amanda and Tim Boberg
Lynn Boergerhoff
Brian and Rachel Bonin
Angela and Davin Brandt
Joseph and Sonja Brockman
Mary Ellen and Rick Bruski
Carl and Kim Casale
Catholic Schools Center of 
Excellence
Sue and Bruce Caulfield
Church of the Presentation 
of the Blessed Virgin Mary
Alexander and Judith Cirillo
Nestor and Marvel Ciro
Anthony and Lisa Ciro
Alex and Anna Cleaveland
Mike and Mary Kay Cooney
Matthew and Theresa 
Cottingham
Pat and Joan Crowley
Custom Contracting
Nicole and Chad Dahl
Don Delsing
Dino’s Mediterranean Fresh
Carol Ducharme
Sandra DuFresne
Chuck and Carol Dunham
Jim Duval
Stephanie and Ryan 
Eckerman
Ecolab, Inc.
Sara and Dee Edel
Nicole and Sean Edlund
Elizabeth and Salvatore 
Farina
Gary and Betty Faust
Scott and Susan Faust
First State Bank and Trust
Lori and Steven 
Fleischhacker
Gail and Eugenio Flores
Timothy and Kathleen Floyd
Nick and Christi Frattalone
Dave and Kathleen Gabel
Mark and Nancy Gallagher
Gallagher Financial Services 
Inc.
Game One
Ben and Leah Gapinski
Jackie Garofalo
Gerry and Mary Glomb

Jason and Renee Godbout
Jason and Gina Gorman
Greg Grahn
Mary and Tom Grau-Stumpf
Christopher Guarnera
Dan and Colette Hagen
Hannay’s Inc
Janet and Mark Hanson
David and Lori Heinrichs
Sarah and Roman 
Hernandez
Joseph and Susan Hommes
Rita Horwath
Joseph and Patrice Horwath
Horwitz, NS/I
Trace Jacques
Nancy and Greg Johnson
Danielle and Matt Johnson
Summer and Michael 
Johnson
Jim and Pat Johnson
Keith and Ceil Jung
Christine Kaiser
Bob and Jeanne Karschnia
Gary and Monica Kasmirski
Jill and Josh King
Anne and Richard Klein
Matthew and Carissa 
Knutson
Kathy and Ken Kohler
Korby Home Team of Keller 
Williams Integrity Realty
Ken and Judy Kosel
Joseph and Susan Kranz
Cindy Kranz
Michael Kuehn
Mark and Linda Lanctot
Robert and Stacey Lawrence, 
IV
John LeClair
Maggie and Tom Lesher
Jessica and Doyle Lewis
Paul Liedl
Lindey’s Prime Steak House
Erin and Tom Lisle
Len and Eileen Lorence
Michael and Mary Lynn
Emily and Tim Maher
Stephanie and Bill Mauer
Daniel and Lisa Mauer
Mauer Chevrolet
Jodi and Terry McCord
Kieran and Katie McNulty
Medtronic Foundation
Anton and Sarah Medved
Karen and Nicholas Meyer
Dan and Lindsay Miller
Ron and Marilyn Mitsch
Maurice and Shawne 
Monahan

Lisa and Jordan 
Montgomery
Matthew and Tiffani Morelli
Matt and Regina Morrell
Patricia and Bradley Morrow
Thomas Morrow
Jocelyn and Anthony Mullen
Dan Mulvaney
Mark and Suzanne Myers
Kelley and Tom Nast
Martina and Joel Nelson
Tammie Neuenfeldt
Gina and Anthony Niese
Jane and Thomas Nikolas
Katie and Chris O’Connor
O’Keefe Insurance Agency
Renee and Michael Offstein
Todd Olson
David and Barbara Olson
Michael Ortlip
Tom and Kathleen Peller
Kathy Petron
Neil and Elizabeth Phelan
Gary and Marcia Phillips
Catherine and Jerry Picek
Piper Sandler Companies
Platinum Bank
Daniel and Korie Regan
Patricia and James Reily
Timothy and Kristen Rieser
Lynn Rizzardi
Jennifer Roach
Robin and Nick Roberts
Michael Rowan
Kara and Nicholas Rowan
Terrance and Kathleen 
Russell
John Russell
Patrick Ryan
Peter and Jill Sajevic
Catherine and Gregory 
Salchow
Tia and Tim Salscheider
Gregory and Frances Sauer
Dennis and Michelle 
Schiltgen
David and Mary Schiltgen
Patricia Schreier
Marit Schultejans
Lew and Diane Schuweiler
Patrick and Mary Pat 
Schwietz
John and Becki Schwietz
Molly and Steven Seidl
Emily and Mark 
Sharockman
Matthew and Genora 
Showalter Sr.
Fred and Lynda Simon
Barbara and John Smith Reis

St. Paul Fire Fighters  
Local 21
St. Paul’s Monastery
William and Sharon St. Peter
Dan and Sandy Steichen
Roman Stepchuk
Stillwater Investment 
Management, LLC
Penelope and Tim Swanson
Donald and Colleen 
Theissen
Alison and Gary Thron
Glen and Amy Tischler
Jeff and Aimee Topp
Travelers Foundation
Tom and Megan Tucci
Christine and John Twohy
Geraldine Ulness
Richard and Barbara Unger
Doug and Carrie Uphus
Melanie and Corey Valentine
Jack and Char Vitelli
John Vitelli
Raymond and Teresa Voelker
Dawn and Jason Walker
Steven and Karen Werden
Edward and Chris Wiegert
Andrew and Connie 
Woessner
Bill and Jill Wold
Matthew and Anne Wolsfeld

Founders Society
Gifts of $750–$999
Abbott Laboratories
Ameriprise Financial Gift 
Matching Program
Michael Appleton
Randy and Heather Bacchus
Steve Carrier
Church of Saint Bernard of 
St. Paul
Brad and Kristin Davis
Kristin and Michael 
Erickson
Tracy and Christopher Gist
Aran and Kristine Glancy
Rodrigo and Joan Gonzalez
Ryan and Cynthia Grigson
Sarah and David Handley
Rebecca Hoffman
Christina and Paul Jewett
James and Carrie Just
Andrew and Andrea 
Krawczyk
Barbara and Phillip LaPolice
Scott and Tara Larson
Shong and Tou Lee
Christopher and Karen Leigh
Amy and Jim Liberty
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THANK YOU GENEROUS DONORS

Mark A. Pursley Memorial 
Foundation
Cynthia and Kevin McGrath
James and Catherine 
Miettunen
Pamela and John Nelson
Casey and Bridget Regan
Ryan Companies
Nancy and Greg Shepherd
Richard and Judy 
Spannbauer
Nan Steger
Elizabeth and Timothy 
Stejskal
Tim and Stacy VanWychen
Father Thomas Wilson
Chris and Jessica Zupfer

Gifts of $500–$749
Anne Marie and Jason Allen
Jeanne and Anthony 
Anderson
Paul and Eileen Angeli
Mary Appleby
Eric and Taylor Austin
Tamara Aydt
Kelley and Hank Barbato
Dawn and James Blaney
Tricia and Ross Bleichner
Molly Bott
Eric and Denise Bratvold
Joseph and Angela Brown
Dawn and Charles Campion
Teresa and Eric Christenson
Ben and Molly Cirillo
Abigail and Paul Dean
Daniel Dolan
Jeffrey and Melissa Draack
Angela and Erik Drange
Richard and Phyllis Ehlers
Amber and Ryan Ellingson
Timothy and Susan Fangel
Douglas Faust
Thomas and Lisa Faust
Paul and Bridget Feyereisen
Kurt and Kimberly Fischer
Cheri Gerenz
Rebecca and Mark Giannini
Kenneth and Debra Godbout
Charles Gregory
Karen and Dick Gruber
John and Caralyn Hansen
Angela and Kirk Hauge
Melissa Hauser
Amanda and Kevin 
Heinsohn
John and Joanne Heller
Jim and Mary Heymans
Anthony Hoffman

Julie Jackels
Jeanine Jesmer
Jerry and Judy Karel
Dana and Steve Karr
Amy and Kristoffer Kelly
Paul Knollmaier
Paul and Deborah 
Knooihuizen
Thomas Koch
Molly and Reggie Krakowski
Duff and Shelly Krueger
Kevin and Beth Lafeber
Gregory Langevin
Christine and John Langevin 
Podobinski
Charles Leach
Bill and Sue Lechner
Mark and Tracy Lindemer
Margaret Lindlof
JoAnne and Len Mackley
Bob and Kathy Malek
Kevin Malley
Donald and Kathy Mandel
Mario and Kay Mariani
Mary Jo and Michael Marolt
Matthew and Joyce McCabe
Denise McDonald
Maureen and Roger 
McDonough
Miriam McGurran
Maureen and James 
Meadows-Werner
Microsoft
Keith Mogren
Tom and Judy Mogren
Ryan and Kathleen Morlok
Kevin and Marcy Morris
Andrew and Josie 
Muntifering
MyRecruits.com
Emmet Nath
James and Shari Nepper
John and Diane Ness
Todd and Laura Nielsen
Mary O’Mara Hamblet
Stephen and Ann Ogren
Ryan and Krista Olsen
Joe and Nicole Olson
Craig and Amy Pearson
John and Jennifer Perron
Wes and Stacy Peterson
Shannon and Daniel Pezolt
John and Patricia Pierce
William and Krystan Putney
Jessica and Aaron Radke
Amanda and Luis Reyes 
Camacho
Richard Ries
Thomas and Elizabeth 
Rieser

Heather Robinson
James and Denise 
Roehrenbach
Mark and Ann Rogers
Stephen and Jeanne Rose
Chris and Barbara Rueb
Laurie and Gregory Savino
Jeffrey and Melissa Schmidt
Bernard Schulte
Ronald and Catherine 
Schulze
Dave and Cindy Schwartz
Landon Scott, CPA
Michelle and Stian 
Semborski-Mjanger
Bob and Clare Sevenich
Rita and Steve Shor
Samantha and Bill Simpson
Jeffrey Sonntag
Stillwater Family Dental
Robert and Elizabeth Stoven
Maureen and Brian Sullivan
Peg and Dean Sutherland
Gerald and Kristi Szpotek
Tartan Area Youth 
Enrichment Inc.
Scott Thalhuber
Kateri and TJ Trembley
William Tronsen
Jamie and Nathan 
Wallerstedt
N. Nicole Weber
Trent and Lisa Whitcomb
Donna Wiederkehr
Kenneth and Mary Sue 
Williams
Pamela and Gary Wolf
Patricia and Michael Wolff
David and Barbara Yarusso
Jonathan and Kristen Yocum
Davis Zarembinski
Jeff and Kersten Zupfer
Joseph Zywiec

Heritage Circle
Gifts of $250–$499
Jason and Carrie Ackley
Gayla Adams
Andrea Adornato
John and Janet Ahern
Barry and Patricia Alverman
Natalie and Jan Anderson
Mary Jo and David Anderson
Susan and Stephen Archer
Kimberly and Joseph 
Arrigoni
Lisa and Troy Axelson
Peggy Bagan
Cory Baron
Donald Baron

Denise and Steve Bates
George and Molly Behr
Bev Berchem
Jerry Bezdicek
Edward and Lois Black
Patricia and Paul Blum
Jean Busch
Kathryn and John Byrne
Brother Francis Carr
John and Sheri Celski
Kathleen Champion
John and Jean Charpentier
Lois and Edwin Cheeseboro
Jessica and Kenneth Cherrier
Choice Audio
Paul Ciernia
Bradley and Ann Clark
Michael and Susan Conners
Joe Cousineau
Charles and Amanda 
Crummy
Maryanne Cunnien
Tony and Erika Curella
James Damato
Shannon and Johnny 
Daniels
Eugene and Mary Dario
Gary and Julie Davis
Brett and Teresa Deering
Daniel Delaney
Gia and Lou DeMedici
Elliott and Sarah Dick
Casimir and Kathleen Drabik
Mike and Jodelle Dueber
Jenna Dwyer
Educational Financial 
Strategies Corp
Ron and Jan Eich
Ashley and Joseph Erickson
Anna and Charles Fehring
Kathleen and Patrick Finn
Chris and Beth Fitzmorris
Ray and Terri Flaherty
Mollie and Tony Fragnito
Donell and Anthony Frank
Louise Fratto
Mary and Richard Gaboury
Chad and Angel Gamradt
Kristin and Matt Garvey
Chris and Sherri Geiser
Christine and Joel Griffith-
Dittberner
Anne and Jason Grussendorf
James and Theresa 
Gunderson
Amanda and Jacob Guth
Noah Hackman
Chase & Chrissy Haider
Mark and Mary Hartman

Jon Hauser
Alison and Paul Hawkinson
Molly and Brian Hayes
Richard and Cecilia Healy
John Heimerl
Jeannine Henry
Mike Henry
Catherine and David Herbst
Renee Heutmaker
Sally Hoppe
Zoe and Jason Hruby
Heather and Michael Huber
Shawn and Allen Illgen
Michael and Bonita Jellinek
Jacob and Joan Jordan
Julianne Jorissen
John and Jeanne Jungbauer
Kristine and Steve Kelly
Jane Kennedy
Pat Kennedy
Bruce and Mary Kimlinger
Roxane and David 
Klepperich
Shannon and Francisco Kolb
Kris and Vicki Kopp
Cindy and Rich Korman
John and Lesa Koski
Cinthia and Randall Kruse
Larry and Nancy Kullas
Jacquie and Mike Lamonica
Mark LaScotte
Angela and BJ LaVelle
David and Jeanette Lay
Keith and Sandra LeBlanc
Brian and Martha Leonard
Anne and Mark Lienemann
John and Brenda Long
Devoney and George Looser
Valerie and Mark Lorenz
Al Lorenz
Timothy and Judy Losinski
Bernie and Pat Luger
Andrew Maggi
Jenny Magill
Patrick and Diane Mancuso
John Markoe
Angela and Michael 
Mattingly
Richard and Tanya 
McElmury
Jeff and Lori McGuire
Richard and Carol 
McNamara
Carl Mielke
Bob and Shirley Miller
Dennis and Tamara Mitchell
Nancy Moberg
Diana Molitor

Founders Society continued
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Colleen and Michael 
Monahan
Judy Montpetit
Sara Moran
James Morelli
Gina and Scott Morrison
Beverly Mrozinski
Namrog Enterprises
Ben and Nicole Netland
Thomas O’Brien
Jim O’Donnell
Shawn and Jen O’Gary
Randy and Kristi Olinger
Sarah and Todd Olson
Keith and Mary Olson
Effendi Ortiz-Toro
Diana Ous
Caroline and Ryan Patrick
Joe and Leah Paul
Carrie and Mark Peroutka
Barb Petersen
Julie and Timothy Petrich
Christopher and Mary 
Phillips
Stephen and Deborah 
Phillips
Pioneer Landscaping LLC
Pioneer9291 Media Inc
Andy and Tanya Rausch
Heather and John Reardon
Christine and Scott Reeves
Seamus Regan
Frances Regan
Lisa Reichow
Laura and Nick Rich
Robert and Laurie Riegel
Rick and Kari Riermann
Donald and Barbara Rigali
Barb Rinehart
Andrew and Heather 
Rocheford
Joseph Rodriguez
Dave and Christine Rozek
Mary Russell
Brandon and Liv Sampair
Cristin and Jesse Sampair
Molly and Jake Schaffer
Stephen and Doris Schmaltz
Colleen and Ted 
Schoenecker
Steve Schreier
Harold and Judith Schultz
Lawrence Schultz
Matthias Schwartz
Robert and Paula Schwartz
Jack and Patricia Schwietz
Mark and Shelagh 
Setterstrom
Ryan Shanley
Karen and Jeffrey Shanley

Lindsay and Nate Smith
Marie and Timothy Smith
Allyson Snell
Victor and Constance Sofie
William and Barbara 
Sonntag
Bradd and MaryBeth Soutor
Gary and Julie Sova
Spartan Promotional Group, 
Inc.
Gary and Susan Stadler
Jennifer and Sean Stanek
Ruth and James Stavsvick
Eric and Rebecca Stelmack
Sharon Stevson
Karl and Melanie Strohmeier
Dan and Angela Stumpf
Suburban Floor Covering/
Abbey Carpet
Sun Ray Plumbing and 
Heating Inc
Helen and Kevin Sutton
Don and Peg Talbot
John and Kate Then
John Thurston
Dana and Jim Tonrey
Pamela Trojan
Erin and Pedro Truhler
Sarah and Robert Turner
Jesse and Emily Unklesbay
Steve and Theresa Urbaniak
Lisa and Darcy Valentine
Christine and Bradley Vos
Deborah Vranyes
Julie and Kien Warren
Wendy Weber Kenneally
Gerard Weingartner D.D.S.
Sheila Wentland
Eric and Andrea Whisler
Michael and Jill Whisler
Melissa and Joseph Wiegele
Ronald and Marsha 
Woessner
Ted Wolkerstorfer
Marlene Yarusso
Mary Lee and William Zrust

Pioneer Circle
Gifts of $100–$249
Achieving Dreams
Michael and Karen Ackerson
Marie Aguirre
Jody and Steve Anderly
Anonymous
Christine and Clay Ansley
Suzanne and Galen Anthony
Charlene and Chris Antolak
Angel and Joseph Antonello
John and Julie Appert

Neal Arneberg
Barbara Arth
Chris Ashbach
Kathleen and Thomas 
Averbeck
Kathleen and Dan Babich
Anthony and Jolin Barilla
Gregory and Judy Barilla
Mary Barrett
Nicholas and Amanda 
Barthelemy
Rose Bartley
James and Lisa Basso
Jane and Gordon Bau
Maggie and Curtis Beckman
JJ and Jill Begley
Larry and Debi Belisle
Lorelee and Paul Benassi
Julie and Christopher Bendel
Kathleen and Howard 
Benson
Mark and Mary Berchem
Amy and Jonathan Berg
Gerri and Odean Berg
Gayle Berger
Karen and Larry Berhow
Bob and Sara Bertini
Scott and Diana Bertram
Dan Beyel
James and LaMae Biagi
Barbara Bicha
Jonathan Biebl
Betti Binder
Teresa Bird
Sally Bjorklund
Scott and Jackson Black
Patricia and Mike Black
David and Sheila Blanda
Jeffrey and Teressa Blees
Kristine Boland
Jenny and Jeff Borut
David and Christina 
Boryczka
Peter and JennaRose 
Bradshaw
Elizabeth and Eric Brandt
Diana and Frank Brass
Chuck Briscoe
Michael and Autumn 
Brogan
Constance and Roger 
Bromaghim
Larry and Beth Brown
Mary Ann Bruno
Glen and Kourtney Bryan
Jennifer and Neal 
Buddensiek
Daniel Buivid
Julia and Brent Bult
James and Kathryn Burke

Thomas and Rebecca 
Burnham
Stephani and Matthew 
Busek
Dick Butala
Stephen and Sue Ellen 
Campbell
Canadian Pacific
Angela and Timothy 
Capistrant
Mike and Kris Capra
Steven Carlson
Brian and Mary Carmichael
Beverly Carr O’Brien
Deborah Carroccio
Judith and Michael Cartier
Trey Cavello
Joel and Kasmynn Cessna
Sharon Champion
Mary and James Chastek
Thomas and Jan Chial
Jim Chicone
City & County Credit Union
Krishawn and Gerald Clark
Casey and Jenilyn Cleveland
David Cloud
Jim and Erin Collins
Bruce and Gloria Collova
Jim Collova
Danielle Colosimo
John and Barbara Colwell
Matthew and Laura Comer
Michele and Bart Conger
Carolyn Connelly
Brian and Christianne 
Conners
Corey Conway
Jennifer Conway
Joan and Stephen Conway
Derek and Rachel Cooper
Tracy and Brian Corcoran
Robin and Jesse Corry
Gregory Cosimini
Jo Ann Cotroneo
Judene Crummy
Douglas and JoAnne 
Cunnien
John and Jeanne Curtis
James and Amy Dailey
James and Erin DaRosa
Johnson and Nisha Dass
Mary Dean
Derek and Andrea Dees
Molly and Mark Delaney 
Druffner
Janet and Hank Demarais 
Knott
Nathan and Michelle 
DeMars
Sharon and Harold 
Dendurent

Tigist and Tefera Dilnesaw
Sharon and James Dimond
Thomas DiSanto
Tammy and William 
Dochniak
John and Diane Dosdall
Jon and Rebecca Dostal
Eric Doyle
Katherine Drew
Gerald and Valerie Drinane
Kathleen Driscoll Hellen
Jennifer and Mike DuBois
Anne and Todd Dunivant
Kerry and Patrick Durkin
Lori Durose-Schrimpf
Bonnie and Steve Eckerman
Barbara and Ken Eiferman
Wayne and Brenda Eklund
William and Catherine 
Englund
Barbara Erickson
Christine and Grant 
Erickson
William and Karin Erickson
William and Margaret Faust
Sophia Faust
Patrick and Dona Rae Faust
Ann and Gero Feaman
Michael and Laura Fecht
Kathleen and Thomas Feidt
Kathleen and Gerald Felicelli
Mary Felland
Ashley Fewins-Kalb
Robert Fewins-Kalb
John and Megan Fiandt
Constance Fitch
Molly and Timothy 
FitzPatrick
Cheryl and Robert Flood
Yhadira and Manuel Flores
Cheryl Frattalone
Michael and Jenifer Fratto
Mary and Jim Fredricksen
Steven and Diane Frokjer
Paul Fronts
Mary Gaertner
Barbara and William Gahler
Cara and Angelo Galioto
Stephanie Gallatin
Tim and Carol Gallivan
Tony Garcia
Rob Garofalo
Ted and Caroline Geelhoed
David and Kathy Gervais
Michelle and Chris Gibson
Debra and Lee Gibson
Paul Gionfriddo
Jean and Robert Glass
Adam and Nicole Glickman
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Robert Grabowski
Lynn Graff
John Grant
Matt Gray
Joe Greene
Larry Griesgraber
James Griesgraber
Brian and Julie Griffin
Barbara and Jerry Griffith
Vicky and Mike Grogan
John and Kadi Groppoli
Jeff Gross
Patrick Grovum
Mary Ann and Edward 
Gruba
Christine and Jonathan 
Gruen
Vincent Grundman
Oscar and Alinda Gurrola
Jacqueline and Roberto 
Gutierrez
Jeff Gutierrez
Mary and Leonard Hajlo 
Erickson
Megan and Andrew 
Halverson
Chad and Kristi Hanes
Gerald and Sharyn Hanggi
James and Diane Hankes
Charles and Sharon Hanna
Wayne and Vicki Hansen
Elizabeth and Todd Hanson
Ed and Kathy Hara
Molly and Joseph Hardy
Ron Harnden
Stephanie and Jason 
Hartman
Nicholas and Christa Hartzel
Pat and Traci Haugh
Joan and Robert Hauri
Robert and Carol Hauser
Steven and Heather Hayne
Lisa Hazzard
Weezy and Kevin Head
Jennifer and James Heddle
Jami Hegrenes
Gregory Heim
Kim and James Heit
Shannon Hejny
Gina and Adam Hennen
Hubert and Elizabeth 
Hennen
Patricia Henriksen
Patrick and Pamela Henry
Matthew Hermann
Michael and Maria 
Hermann
Louis (Joe) and Rita Hermes
Jeff Hermes
Leo Hermes, III

Dayna and Sam Herrington
Jane Hill
Daniel Hines
Kim and John Hinton
Bob Hinze
Jerome and Jan Hoffmann
Blandine Hogan
Sylvia and Robert Hoke
Mary Hooper
Rick and Colleen Horeish
Dennis and Kathy Huffman
Timothy Hughes
Mary and Lee Hunt
Gregory and Jane Husnik
Beth and Jeff Hvass
Dawn Iacarella
Terrence Ireland
Betty Janaszak
Dave and Shannon Jarvis
Gordy and Kathy Jarvis
Stephen and Cynthia Jelinek
Chris Jesmer
Jill and Eric Johannes
Travis and Melanie Johnson
Amy and Kirk Johnson
Pam Johnson
Robert and Sandra Jones
Carla and Tom Jones Hauge
Grace and John Jorissen
Anthony Joseph
Timothy Josephson
Jeffrey and Barbara Joynson
Michael Junker
Kelley Just
Mary Kaibel
Carol Kalb
Paul Kamp
Mary Jo and Dennis Kamper
Andrea and Kyle Kangas
Eric and Janee Katz
Maureen and David 
Kavanagh
Gaby and Sean Keefer
Robin and Paul Keenan
Larry and Kris Keller
Scott and Ann Kennedy
Angela and Michael 
Kennedy
Daniel and Rana Khoury
Thomas and Cynthia Kindler
Robin and Garret 
Kleinendorst
Elizabeth and Mitch Kockler
Ronald and Wanda Koetz
Richard Kohler
Michael Koller
Catherine and Shawn Korby
Maria and Andy Koskie

Amy and Stephen 
Kotzmacher
Paulette and John Krawczyk
Matthew Krengel
Jodi Kriesel
Katherine Kriske
Andrea Kuennen
Brian and Michelle Kueppers
Mack Kullas
John LaCasse
Eric Laleman
Kari Lambert
Gina Lambert
Erin Lambert
Keri and Nick Lane
Cindy and Michael Lang
Stephen and Marjorie Lange
Sean and Linda Larson
Joseph Larson
Laura Larson
Doug and Margaret Lattin
Roger and Shirley LaVoi
Shari LeBlanc
Barb Lee
Victor and Susan Lee
Denise Legato
Lisa Leier
Mark Lentsch
Elizabeth Lettner
Jessica Lewis
Michael and Angela Lewis
David and Mary Libra
Dale and Linda Lieb
Benjamin and Niki Linden
Molly Linn
Bianca and Scott Lipari-
Johnson
Bev Lofstuen
Jill and Doug Long
Karen Louis
Jeanne Lucio
Stephen Lund
Scott and Janell Lundgren
Brian Lundy
Katerina Lynn
Susan Lyons
Michael and Rochelle Maas
Laura and Ricardo 
MacIntyre-Sosa
Michael and Jennifer 
Mackley
Timothy and Suzanne 
Mackley
John and Kathleen Magill
James Mahoney
Jennifer and Douglas Maier
Gail Maier
Robert and Patricia Maietta
Trescia Maietta-Dunn

Michelle and Sean Mangan
John Manthey
Kathryn and William 
Manzel
Michelle Margo
Liz Marin
Jacob Marolt
Ingrid and Luis Martinez
Catherine Maslowski
Patricia and Al Matara
Matthew and Mary 
Mattheisen
Jake and Teresa Mauer
Allison and Nick Maxim 
Carlson
Michael and Brigid Mazur
Brian and Jennifer McCarthy
Mari McClafferty
Mary and James McFarland 
Brooks
Joseph and Paulette 
McGrath
Mike McGrath
Kasha and Josh McLay
Linda and Tim McMahon
Rosie McMann
Kathleen McManus
Brother Arnold McMullen
Amy McNeil
Mary McPherson
Victor and Jolayne Mehr
Barbara and Barry Melchior
LyNea Mester
Jennifer and Joel Metz
Martha Metz
Jim and Dorothy Metzger
Katherine Metzger
Victor Meysenburg
John and H. Berit Michel
JoAnn and Jim Michna
Mark and Joan Mikkelson
Martin and Amy Miller
Joe Miller
Bruce Mogren
Eric Mogren
Maureen and Timothy 
Monchamp
Larry and Mary Ann Morgan
Margaret and Michael 
Moynagh
Jeffery and Kathleen 
Mrozinski
David and Jennifer 
Mrozinski
Matthew Mulvaney
Bruce and Catherine 
Munneke
Jordan and Michael 
Muratore
Mary and Kenneth Murphy

Parnell Murphy
Marcello and Susan Napol
David and Nancy 
Narusiewicz
Leah and Matthew Nelson
Sue and Dennis Nelson
Thomas and Patricia Nemo
Kathleen Nguyen
Tony and LaRoyce Nicholson
Katherine Nieters
Andrew and Alexandra Noel
Mary Ann Nowak
Greg and Mary O’Connor
Michael and Patricia 
O’Connor
Elizabeth O’Mara
Thom and Amy O’Neill
Kris and Imina Oftedahl
Kathleen Ogle
Evelyn Ohenhen
Cynthia and Jeffrey Olive
Julie and Bill Olson
Colleen Osborne
Jil Oswalt-Matuseski
Kevin and Kristi Otto
Lori and Chad Page
AJ and Pete Paron
Ann and Scott Pearcy
Jeffrey Peller
Paul and Carol Petronack
Paul and Carolyn Petronack
Julie and Mike Piehl
Roxanne Pierce
Diana and John 
Pietruszewski
Joe Pietruszewski
Sarah and Steve Pinotti
Susan and Will Pitts
Kelly Plote
Leonard and Marianne 
Polakiewicz
Thomas and Joan Potvin
David and Jill Preiner
Dixie Preiner
Connie and John 
Quarnstrom
Thomas and Daneen 
Quinlan
George Quist
Joseph and Mary Rafferty
Mary Jo Rafferty
Craig and Kathleen Rafferty
Mary and Grady Randall
Rob and Julianne Reardon
Tony and Kathy Reber
Therese Recke
James Reeves
John and Barbara Regal
Jack Reif
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Joseph Reischel
Allen and Catherine Reistad
Ryan Renslow
Mary Jo Rhein
Bev Rieks
Michael Rieschl
Kevin Riley
Michele and Patrick Riley
O.J. and Amber Rinehart
Elizabeth Rivard
Matthew Rivard
Pat Roberts
Sheila and Eric Robideau 
Hegrenes
Colleen Robinson
Julie Robinson
John Roche
Angela and Rafael Rodriguez
William Rogers
Michelle Roppeau
Shane and Julie Rose
Martin and Patricia Rossini
Michael Roth
Jeff and Brandy Rothmund
Lori-Jean Rothmund
Rachel and Joel Roy
Gina Rulli
William and Mary Ryan
Michael and Ann Ryan
Cory and Rebecca Ryan
David and Cheryl Rydeen
John and Judith Rys
Jennifer and Steven Sabraski
Kathleen Saladino
Jamie and Jared Sampson
Susan and Mitch Sampson
Margaret Sandberg
Alan Savage
Wayne and Nok Saykao
Patrick and Carol Schaefer
Daniel and Sarah Schlundt
Tom and Mary Lou Schlundt
Jonathan and Carol Schmelz
Joyce and Gene Schneider
Debra and Donny Schultz
Brian and Carmen 
Schuweiler
Dan Sedlacek
James and Michele Seifert
David and Carolyn 
Shankland
William and Gayle Shields
Mike and Gretchen Sieben
Courtney and Michael Silvan
Michelle and Connor 
Simonet
Thomas and Patricia Sirian
John and Angela Skarda
Susan and Steven Skinner

Allanna and Andrew 
Skoogman
Terry and Valerie Skrypek
Laura and Bradner Smith
Stephen Smith
John and Kate Soucheray
Kindra and James Spencer
Tim and Kathy Spiess
David and Susan St. Croix
Dennis and Margaret St. 
Sauver
Mary Stevermer
Sheila Stormont
Thomas Strain
Kelly Street
Judith Strobel
Elmer Strohmeier
Kimberly Swanson
Renee Swantek
Victor and Claudia 
Szymanski
Ross and Jill Tallents
Katherine Tanabe
Steven and Margaret Tanzer
Lori and Matthew Tempelis
Theresa and Robert Temple
Janet and John Then
Kristen and Keith Thomas
Todd and Lisa Thoms
Kelly and Douglas Till
Steven Tillges
Kenneth and Barbara Timm
Brian and Kelly Tischler
Maureen Tolaas
Christian Toll
Steven and Carol Tomas
Haruka and Collin Torok
Frank and Maryanne Torok
Terry and Nancy Toskey
Paul and Marta Tosto
Joseph and Kathleen 
Tousignant
William and Barbara 
Tronsen
Colene and Mark Tschoepe
Shawn and Melissa Tyler
U.S. Bank Foundation
Kelly and James Unger
Peter and Paulette Vadnais
Blake Van DerBosch
Jeannie and Michael Van Ort
Bruce and Charlene 
Vanderhoff
Carol and John 
Vanderzanden
Paul and Julie VanHoose
Ryan and Shannon Vaske
Michael Venaglia
Raymond and Stacie 
Vennewitz

Thomas and Mary Vierling
Michael and Julie Ann 
Vingers
Kurt and Cynthia Wachtler
Scott and Pam Wadie
John and Nancy Wadie
Joe and Michele Wagner
Pamela and Jackson Wagner
Jenni and Jeff Wahl
Kimberly Ward
Stephen Weber
Matt and Kate Wegleitner
Barb Wegleitner
Jerome and Kristin 
Wegwerth
Donald and Dianne 
Weinberger
Wendy and Tad Weiss
Molly and Jeff Wellens
Peter Weyandt
Meghan and Kent Weyland
Benita Whalen
Stanley and Suzanne 
Wiatros
Thomas and Barbara Wiberg
Austin Wiegert
Steve Will
Steve and Barb Williamson
Gary and Georgette Winter
Steve Wittl
Shawn and Angela Woessner
Mandy and Diane Wohlers
Michael and Pamela Wold
Jim and Mary Wold
Richard and Cynthia 
Wriskey
Twila Wubben
Kayla Yarusso
Thomas Yechout
Jeffrey and Jenny Yelle
Paul Zappa
Stephen Zaremba
Marian Zdrazil
Gina Zitzer
Robert and Mary Zoller

Gifts up to $99
Grace Ackley
Gregory and Laurie 
Anderson
Kristin and Kyle Anderson
Elizabeth Antolak
John and Lezlie Antoncich
Kay Baker
Gayle Bakken
Sandra and Raymond 
Balfanz
Cesar and Sofia Banderas
Beverly Barrett

Edna Bart
Jim Basso
Jodi Baumgartner
Jake Begley
Heather Behr
Nancy and George Behr
Carissa Behrendt
Paul and Irene Bennett
Mary Benz
Mary Beranek
Jack Berger
Adina Bergstrom
Thomas and Joann Bertini
Nicki Berwald
Cathy Betts
Linda Blazovich
Terence and Corinne Blees
Tim and Carol Bloes
John Blom
Patricia and William Bloyer
Kara Boland
Kimberly and Vernon Bolle
Mary and Anthony Bonfe
Michella Bonfe
Anna and Brian Bonkowske
Chad and Alicia Boreen
Joe and Michelle Bothwell
Patrick and Leslie Bowman
Jane Boyer
Judith and Ken Brandt
Elizabeth Braun
Thomas Brenny
Timothy and Stacey Bresina
Bob and Sandy Brill
Dana Brill
Louise Briski
Jean and Arthur Broderson
Richard Brosseau
Michael Brytowski
Robert and Margaret 
Budewitz
Donald and Pamela Bugbee
Sharon Buirge
William Bulmer
Mary Bunde
James and Jennifer Cahill
Michael and Denise 
Campbell
Andrew and Colleen Carlin
Stephanie Carlson
Julie and Troy Carlson
Andrew Carlson
Mary Kay Carlson
Molly Carmichael
Patrick Caroline
Charisse Carroll
Christopher and Jessica 
Carvelli

Edward and Carol Cepress
Kathleen Chandler
Thomas Chapple
Raymond Charpentier
Barbara Chenery
Michael and Laurie Cherry
Patricia and Richard 
Christensen
Gene and Joanne 
Christenson
Paul and Gretchen Clark
Margaret Clarkin
John and Ruth Clauer
Brandon and Brianna 
Clemings
Troy Clintsman
Timothy and Cheryl 
Colestock
Jane Collova
Michele Colon
John Colton
John Conlin
Diane Conlin
Anne and Stephen Conor
Thomas and Mary Conroy
Bonnie Conroy
Matthew and Kim Corbett
Jeremy Cramer
Bernadette and Joseph 
Crawford
Mary Ann Creager
Dennis and Nancy Cross
Grace Cross
Kevin and Jane Crowe
John Curran
Alison Cusick
Sarah Dailey
Mary Daleiden
Doreen and Melvin Dario
Theresa and Sean Davis
Kelsey Davis
Vicki and John Dean
Judith Dehn
Terrence DeJager
Mary and Joseph Delaney
Richard Dell
Kathy DeLonais
Steven and Laura Demike
Margie Denton
Gregory and Valarie 
Dereschuk
Paul and Tiffany Deziel
Arnold Dick
Dale Dickhausen
Joan Dillon
Joan and Mark Doehling
Mindy and Andrew 
Dombrovski
Mary and James Dombrovski
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Kathleen Domeier
Thomas and Roxanne 
Domini
Kathleen and Lawrence 
Donnelly-Cohen
Renee Dornfeld
Susan Dougherty
Steve Drange
Angela Dreis
James Dupre
Kathleen Dustin
Jeanine Edstrom
Carrie Egan
Doug and Kim Eha
Sharon Eichten
Peter Eiswirth
Cynthia Elg
Marilyn and Jerome 
Engebretson
Mark and Cathy Engel
Shaughn Erickson
Carol and Dennis Erickson-
Clark
Dennis and Jennifer Erler
Cheryl Erler
Carol Ernst
Kris and Rose Esteb
Kathy Ethier
Joseph Evans
Michelle Fahey Gustafsson
Patrice Feero
Stephen and Rose Feesl
Jeff Ferrazzo
Catherine and Tom Ferris
Mary and Glen Feyereisn
Michael and Ann Finnegan
Denise Fitch
Mark Flaherty
Tom Flaskamp
Lisa and Tony Flint
Patrick Florin
Brad and Sharon Fong
Kate and Gary Foran
Kathleen Forliti
Bonita and Scott Foster
Stephanie and Steven Fox
Jean Fox-Pearson
Patricia and Thomas Franks
Patricia and Thomas Frazer
Daniel Fremont
Sheila Fricke
Rosemary and Robert Friis
Kathie and David 
Froemming
Anthony Furlong
Sarah Futhey
Mary Gag
Dennis and Yvonne Gapinski
Leonard Garcia

Deborah Garrity
Susan and William 
Gaumond
John and Maureen Geisen
Christine Gibson
Joan Gilbert
Brandon Gillman
Kari and Forest Godfrey
Kathleen Goerke
Terry and Roger Goerke
Catherine Gorr
Elaine Graffunder
Kristina Granger
George and Carol Grau
Nansee and Jim Greeley
Kristi and Jeremy Green
Patricia and James Greer
Kathleen Grochowski
Jennifer and Todd Guse
Nicholas and Joan Guzzo
Victoria Haider
Susan Halverson
Katrina, Mark and Erik 
Hamilton
Patrick and Schaefer Hangge
Lynn Hann
Gail Hanscom
Mark and Rebecca Harris
Fr. Bob Hart
Mary Lou Hatch
Linda and Montgomery 
Have
Michael and Vonnie 
Hawkins
Janet Hawkinson
Matthew Hazelton
William and Dawn Headrick
John and Kiki Hedican
Kari and Craig Herrmann
Patricia Herron McNeill
Michelle Hilgers
Paul and Lindsey Hilt
Thomas and Tina Hinrichs
Scott and Shelby Hinshon
Therese Hjelmgren
Richard Hogan
Bill and Amy Holland
Ruth and Roy Holm
Mark Holmes
Kelly Holt
JoAnn Horrisberger
John and Lana Howard
Margaret Howard
Michael and Val Hruby
Stephen and Diane Huberty
Steve Huberty
Matthew and Amy 
Hudachek
Judy Huff

John and Ellen Hughes
Colleen Humphreys
Terri Hunt
Bill Hutton
Candyce and Thomas Ihnot
Jennifer and Brian Israel
Pam Jackels
Greg Jacobs
Mary and Michael Janssen
Christine and Greg Jeffrey
Cathy Jeske
Patrick Johanen
Nicholas and Natasha 
Johnson
David Johnson
Michael Johnson
Marno Johnson
Gordon and Peggi Johnson
Matthew and Amy Johnson
Dave and Sara Johnson
Christopher Johnson, S.J.
Melissa and Joseph 
Jorgenson
Marilyn Joyce
Louis and Lori Jungbauer
Ramona Jwanouskos
Gretchen Kacerik
Susan and Frank Kalgren
Kelly Kaufenberg
Sharon Kavanagh
Judy Kavanagh
Kelly Kavanagh
Patrick Kavanagh, Jr.
Brennan Kelley
Gertrude and Denis Kelly
Joanne Kern
Kailey King
Thomas and Mary Lou 
Kinsella
Samantha and Kurt Kionka
Theresa Kipka
David Kircher
Chris Klasons
Susan and Michael Kleiter
Danielle and James 
Klinghagen
Bonne and John Kluge
Mary and David Knezovich
Jenna Knutson
Robert and Catharine 
Knutson
Joan and Jeff Knutson
Anne and Andrew Koalska
Robert Koch
Michael Kochevar
Donald Kohler
John Kokaisel
Nina Koller
Steven and Loreen Koneczny

Joan Kopcinski
Rodney Korf
Monte and Constance Korf
Jeffrey and Jodi Kosel
Joanne Kost
John Kostecki
Susan Kramasz
Greg Krieglmeier
Marcia Krummel
Polly Kruse
Jacky Kruser
Rita and John Kueppers
Rachel Kueppers
Anita Kvidt
Dan Kyllo
Marlene L’Allier
Brennan Lafeber
Elliott Lammer
Steven and Judy Landucci
Jennifer and Richard Langan
Julia and James Lange
Richard and Deborah 
Langevin
Judith Larson
Jeff Larson
Michael and Jessica LaValle
Ann and Joe Leahy
Steve LeClaire
Shirley LeClaire
Donna Leonard
Michael and Samantha 
Leonard
Richard and Deanne Leone
Robert Letourneau
Meredith Lindberg
Pamela and Ojar Linde
Kristin Linder
Margaret and Eric Lindquist
Jodi Lingenfelter
William Linhoff
Jean and George Liss
Bridget Litterbrant
James and Cheryl Loeffler
Lynn Lorimor
Lois Lotzer
Doris Lueneburg
Mark and Cheryl Luger
David Lund
Bert and Carolynn Lund, III
Edward and Deborah 
Lundholm
Audrey Madigan
Mark Mahowald
Marjorie Mangine
Richard Mann
Vaciela Manos
Dana Marcus
Thomas Marek
Chris Martin

Richard Marty
Rick and Debra Matschina
Renee Matz
Vanessa Mauer
Jean and Chuck McBride
Patricia McCarty
Therese and Kevin 
McCloughan
Rosemary and Matthew 
McDonough
Katherine McDowall
Thomas and Susan 
McFadden
Mark and Molly McGeary
Christine McGinty
Matthew McGovern
Kevin McGuire
Daniel and Nicole McGurran
Leighann and Tim McKenzie
Jay and Lucia McLaren
Mitchell McNamara
Bruce and Shelly McQuade
Christin and Dennis 
Meadows
Joshua Menke
Matthew Metzdorf
Gerry Meyer
Charles and Lynn Meyer
Anthony and Joan Mieloch
Diane Miller
Robert Miller
Ian Millington
Taylor Mills
Joseph Misencik
Michael Misukanis
George and Jacqueline 
Mlynarczyk
Gregory and Pam Montanari
Sharon Moore
Susan Moore
Catherine and Gary Moos
Courtney Morales
Timothy and Jacqueline 
Morehead
James and Mary Beth 
Morelli
Catherine Morris
Patricia and Steven 
Morrison
James and Kathleen Mosner
Michael Mullaney
William and Sandra Murphy
Mary Murphy-Kerr
Kory and Maureen Neises
Trygve Nelson
Bonnie and Randal Nelson
Susan Nelson
James and Carol Ness
Nancy Neubauer
James and Sherri Newes
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Michael Noonan
Emily Nord
Mary Jo Norum
Kathleen Novak
Corey O’Connell
Joe O’Connell
Robert and Marilyn O’Dea
Richard O’Keefe
Lauren O’Keefe
Benjamin Obernolte
Lydia Ogren
Gary Olinger
Debbie and Don Olson-
Lhotka
Thomas and Sharon Orloske
Albert Orsello
Paul and Martha Osberg
Robert and Michelle Ott
David and April Paddock
Kathleen and Winston Pagel
Linda and Richard 
Parkinson
Cynthia Pasiuk
Cindy Paslawski
Ann Patten
Kathleen Paul
Mary and Michael Pavlovich
Marissa Pederson
Patricia and Stephen Peichel
John Pelant
Daniel Peller
Lorraine Peller
Diane Peltzer
John Perillo
Abigail Petersen
Amy Peterson
Phil Peterson
Nate Peterson
Carol Peterson
Dennis and Deborah 
Peterson
Daniel Petronack
Joseph Petronack
Eugene and Sharon 
Pietruszewski
Ryan Pingel
Cheryl Polansky
Andrew Pollard
Susan and Jeffrey Popa
Steven and Kathryn 
Prokosch
Colleen Pywell
Craig and Lisa Quinlan
Jacci Quist
Michael and Patti Rada
Lana and Todd Rains
Christopher and Kristine 
Ranweiler
Terry Reasoner
Gregory and Dianne Reid

Beth Reisdorf
Katherine Reisdorf
Anne Marie Renteria
Melissa and Dustin Rhein
John Rheinberger
Brianna Ricci
Ronald and Robin Rice
Carli and Bill Richard
David Richter
Matthew and Shiloh Ricker
Andrew and Trisha Rieck
Julie Rieken
Arnold Ringstad
Joan Rivard
Kathy Rivard Olson
Luis and Maura Rivera
Kathleen Robbins
James Roehl
Stephen and Sue 
Romanchuk
Jaime Rooney
Michael Rooney
Ron and Brenda Rosemark
Darlene Rossow
Clint and Molly Rowles
Linda and Gary Rudeen
Thomas Rush
Sara Russell
Patricia and Norman Rustad
Robert Sabota
Linda and Stefano Salute
Lisa and Todd Sammon
Aracely and Alberto Sanchez
Deborah and Tony Sanders
Maria Saunby
Gene Scapanski
Monica Schaber
Michael and Molly Schauff
Bernard Schaumburg
James and Mary Ellen 
Schiltgen
Robert Schintz
Michelle Schlipp
David Schlundt
Adrienne Schmit
James and Diane Schmitz
Matthew and Carrie 
Schroepfer
Tricia and Scott Schwietz
Thomas and Jeanne 
Schwietz
Carolyn Scott
Nichole and Jan Scott
Frank and DeLores Seidl
Cathy and Jack Self Morgan
Mary Sethi
Mark and Diane Shepard
Philip Sheppard
Siebenaler

Peter and Karen Simons
Judy Slavik
Hannah Smith
Christine and Daniel 
Smoleroff
Brian Smrdel
Jay Sockness
John and Barbara Sorich
William Spangler
Joann Springer
Joseph and Carol Stacey
Thomas Stehr
Ted and Pat Steichen
Grace Steinberg
Ralph and Lisa Steinberg
John Stenmoe
Cynthia Stickler
Candace Stimson
David Stimson
Timothy Storey
Lauren Stoxen
Nancy Studiner
Tom Sturm
Patricia Sullivan
Joseph and Karen Sullivan
Olivia Sutton
Kim and Daniel Swanson
James Tacheny
John and Nancy Tauer
Michael Theissen
Ann and Tom Thelen
Paul Thienes
Pamela Thiltgen-Hester
Brandon Thompson
Russell and Corrine 
Thompson
Joan Thompson
Doug and Linda Thoms
Hanna Thueson
Bonnie Thurk
Brent Timm
Joy Tkachuck
Erick Tollefson
Thomas Tousignant
Julie Trembley
James Tretter
Amanda Troxel
Kay Tschida
Joseph Vaccaro
Bernadette and Jeffrey 
Valento
Barbara Van Norman Frame
Carolyn Vandelac
Joe and Wendy VanGuilder
Sharon and Jerry Varone
Jane and Dick Wagemaker
Maureen Wagner
Gary Wahlstrom
Charles and Ewelina Wahren

Matthew Walkosz
Nancy and Matthew Waller
Marilee and Timothy 
Wallrich
Patrick and Nancy Walters
Margaret and James Walz
Warners Outdoor Solutions
Kathryn Weese
Jim Weidner
James and Janice Weingartz
Michele and Kent 
Weispfenning
Scott and Shannon Weltzin
Dawn Wert
Mary Jo and Paul Wertzler
David Wetzel
Jeff Weyandt
Nancy and Nick Whaley
Thomas Whisler
Jeffrey and Dawn Whisler
Michael and Barbara 
Whittington
Laura Whorton
James and Mary Ellen 
Wierzba
John Wilking
Joseph Will
Jeffrey and Michelle Will
Greg Willard
Caroline and David Williams
Kelly Williams
Jason Wilson
Rob Wilson
Thomas and Linda Wilson
Carol and Wayne Wohlers
Erin Wold
Sue Wolters
Julie Wood
Scott Wubben
Rose Fong Yep
Thomas and Theresa Zappa
Bernadette and Michael 
Zasada
Michael Zelenak
Erica Zentner
LeRoy Zeuli
William Zieminski
Heidi and Troy Zierden
Lee Zimmerley
Elizabeth and Chris Zipko
Marla Zitelman
Bryan Zollman
Betty and Herman Zuettel
Richard Zweber
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OPERATING EXPENSES	OPERATING REVENUES	

TOTAL OPERATING REVENUE 

$19,049,532
TOTAL OPERATING EXPENSES 

$17,865,731 

GIFTS RAISED

$3,436,500

NUMBER OF GIFTS

4,076

Financial 
Overview

Student 74.2% 
$16,041,888 

Development 16.3%  
$3,515,266

Other 5.3% 
$1,135,780

Investment Gain 4.2% 
$908,724

Scholarships & Financial Aid 
-$2,552,126

Student 71.26%  
$12,731,960

Building & Custodial 7.44% 
$1,329,422

Administrative 9.73% 
$1,738,456	

Development 8.42% 
$1,504,117

Admissions & Marketing 3.14% 
$561,776

Endowment 10.8% 
$372,496 Capital 5.6% 

$536,256

Scholarships 37.7%  
$1,293,993

Annual Fund 35.9%  
$1,233,755
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Stay Connected 
We want you to hear all the great news Hill-Murray has to 

share throughout the year. Check your email for the bi-monthly 
President’s Perspective email, event and reunion information, 
alumni e-news, and other important ways to connect with the 

school. If you are currently NOT receiving emails from Hill-Murray 
and would like to resubscribe, please contact: 

Noah Hackman, Data and New Business Manager, 
nhackman@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2406. 

HILL-MURRAY.ORG

Ways to Give
Your gift to Hill-Murray changes students’ lives. It’s never been 
easier to support today’s Pioneers. Gifts can be made in a  
variety of ways: 

•	 Give online at www.hill-murray.org/donate.
•	 One-time or recurring gifts made via cash, check,  

credit card, or Electronic Fund Transfer.
•	 Stocks or other appreciated securities, please contact: 

Jackie Glentz ’11, Annual Giving Manager,  
jglentz@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2226 
for a stock transfer form. 

•	 Gifts-in-kind: Consider contributing to Hill-Murray  
with non-financial resources.

•	 Planned Giving: A perfect way to ensure long-term financial 
security for you and your family and at the same time 
support Hill-Murray students through the use of your 
financial assets. For more detailed information about how 
you can make your estate work for both purposes, please 
contact: Katie McNulty, Director of Advancement:  
kmcnulty@hill-murray.org or 651-748-2219.



Roll out the 
Red Carpet

for an Award Worthy Evening

April 27th 2024

PIONEER.GIVESMART.COM 

Email auction@hill-murray.org to join the planning 
committee or learn more about the Pioneer Auction.

<<Formal Greeting>>
<<Address Line 1>>
<<Address Line 2>>

<<City>>, <<State/Province>>, <<Zip/Postal Code>>
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